On September 17, 2005 Dr. Richmond requested the following information regarding agenda item G5 - Continuation Funding for the Voluntary Public School Choice Mentor District Project Grant:
Request:    What is the relationship between this, us and Collier?

Response:  Our relationship with the School District of Collier County originates from the Voluntary Public School Choice Mentor Project, a discretionary grant from the FLDOE in which funding to School Districts in Florida was provided to replicate quality Public School Choice strategies in another Florida School District. 

This project was originally approved back in 2002-2003. This project secured an agreement with Collier County to act as a mentor to them concerning Public School Choice strategies.  Basically, the Mentor/Mentee partnership is a plan in which we provide technical expertise to assist Collier County with their Choice marketing plan, Choice School development, training, and guidance.  Collier County in turn can apply for funds to the Florida Department of Education yearly to help with the implementation of such activities to expand their Public School Choice Options. 
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